
GEORGE BUSH 

June 10, 1988 

Dear Bob: 

I would like to invite you to participate on the 
Convention Advisory Committee. 

I view this committee as an important advisory group 
that will ensure a successful convention for the entire 
Republican Party as well as myself. The involvement of 
each of you personally will guarantee the success of 
this committee. 

Fred Malek, my convention director and co-chair of the 
Advisory Committee will coordinate the meetings. I 
understand the first meeting will be held on June 16 at 
8:30 am in your Capitol office, S-230. The second 
meeting which I plan to attend will be held later this 
month. 

Again, your personal time and commitment is important. 

Barbara and I are grateful for your strong support. 
That means a lot to us, as does your friendship. 

The Honorable Robert Do~ 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
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